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5th January 2023 
 
 
 
Parent / Carer  
Epworth Primary Children  
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer   
 
Nut Allergy 
 
Please may we ask for your co-operation in a very important matter.  
 
We have a number of children who attend Epworth Primary Academy who have a very severe nut allergy 

(Peanuts/hazelnuts/almond).  As the allergy is from ingestion, touch and through possible nut dust 
(particles in the air), we would like to remind parents that we need to enforce a total ban of all nuts! 
 
We are therefore asking that you be particularly vigilant when sending your child into school with their 
packed lunch and snacks. Please check all ingredients extremely carefully to ensure there are no form of 
nuts whatsoever in the food that you are sending. If any items are found which contain nuts, these will 
be removed from the child immediately and will be returned to them at the end of the day.  
 
Your child is not at any risk whatsoever from this situation.  However, the health and wellbeing of our pupils who 
are at risk, does depend on your co-operation.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mr S Woolley  
Principal  

 
 

 


